
WS NE 
LETTER July 4th, 2025 

Final Week at The  Plantersville 
Summer Academy!

As the 2025 Plantersville Summer 
Academy comes to a close we 
reflect upon TWENTY Years of 

Education, Adventure, and 
Community Enrichment!

Our programs combine a well 
rounded curriculum with excited 

trips and activities to prevent 
summer slide.

Chicora 
Wood 



Students 
visited Ripley's 

Aquarium to 
experience 
ocean life, 

witness 
incredible coral 

reefs, and 
created their 
favorite sea 

creature out of 
play dough 
when they 
returned.

Thursday 7/10 

20th Year Celebration
Jamboree 

Educational Tour

Wednesday 7/09 

Big Air Trampoline Park 
Boeing 
Classes
Carver's Bay Library

Music
Video Production 
Dance Class 
Drone Class
Cooking with 
Chef Brandon 

The Final Week of Plantersville Summer Academy 2025!

FIELD TRIP SPOTLIGHT 
Students 7th grade and up visited SixAxis, a 
manufacturer in Andrews. They learned about 
the structures they construct, engineering 
careers, and took part in building models.

Monday 7/07 Tuesday 7/08

Parents 
Observance 
Day



A FULL SUMMER!

FRIENDLY REMINDERS 

www.thevillagegroup.org 

To attend field trips students must be in appropriate attire with PSA 2025 
t-shirt and closed-toe shoes. 

Cell Phone usage is not permitted in the classroom or on the school bus. 
*Disciplinary action will be taken on students who violate this rule. 

Parents must be at the bus stops for student drop off. Please refer to your 
student bus schedule for pick up and drop off times. 

Bus Behavior: Students must remain seated, no horse playing, loud 
talking, profanity, or eating on the bus. This will ensure safety for both 
students and drivers. 

Be sure to join us on Tuesday 
July 8th for Parent's 

Observance Day, where we 
showcase all the great work 

and fun from the 2025 
Plantersville Summer 

Academy!

Friday July 10th is our final 
day of camp, and our 20th Year 

Celebration Jamboree!

PSA 6th Grade hosted a debate on "Why We Need or 
Don't Need Recess". We can guess what a majority 
decided.

Pre-K plant vegetables, learning the lifecycle of plants 
from a seed, and the care needed to cultivate a garden.

Students enjoyed a visitation with Gabby Bows, to 
learn about haircare and cosmetology.
Ellenora writes " When I heard I almost screamed, its a 
beautiful business!"


